
Governor’s Health Equity 
Council Final Meeting

JUNE 10, 2022



Agenda
•Welcome 

•Council Business

•Remarks
• Chair Gina Green-Harris
• Secretary Timberlake
• Secretary Amundson
• Lt. Governor Barnes

•Assistant Deputy Secretary T.R. Williams
• How Wisconsin Government Works/Advocacy

•Next Steps

•Council Member Reflections



Council Business

• Approve April minutes

•Public comment:
•dhshealthequitycouncil@dhs.wisconsin.
gov



Chair Remarks

Chair Gina Green-Harris



Remarks

Secretary Karen Timberlake

Secretary Emilie Amundson

Lt. Governor Mandela Barnes



T.R. Williams

Assistant Deputy Secretary

Department of Health Services



Next Steps

• Release of Final Report – July 2022

• Request: Hold 1-2 Listening Sessions
•Organize and host 1-2 local community listening 
sessions with stakeholders and community members

•Build awareness and support for the Council 
recommendations



Other Actions You Can Take

•Meet one-on-one with at last 3-4 community leaders, 
advocacy groups or stakeholders to share the 
recommendations
•Begin to talk to local media and start to pitch stories
•Prepare public statements and be willing to host a press 

conference
•Consider submitting an article/op-ed to your local newspaper
•Attend local conferences and meetings to discuss the report
•Meet with local elected officials
•Share the report with as many people as possible
•Post on social media and other outlets



Member Reflections



Thank you! QUESTIONS OR 
COMMENTS


